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PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY 

  
To keep you informed: 
  
Baltimore Police and the Johns Hopkins Public Safety Department are 
investigating three separate incidents of attempted thefts. These incidents 
occurred between January 30, 2025 10:00 PM and January 31, 2025 12:00 AM. 
These incidents occurred in the areas of the 3500 Block N. Charles Street, the 100 
Block of University Parkway and 33rd and St. Paul Streets. The affiliates were 
approached by 2 males riding a moped. The suspects demanded property, but no 
property was turned over. There were no weapons displayed nor were any of the 
affiliates injured.   
  
Suspect Description 

Males, wearing black masks, operating a blue moped 

  
Homewood Public Safety would like everyone to be aware of this incident and 
remind everyone to be aware of your surroundings at all times, travel with others 
when possible, and report observed criminal activity promptly. 
For further information and tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website 
at https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-services/crime-prevention-tips/. When 
observing suspicious activity, everyone is reminded to contact JHU Public Safety at 
(410-516-7777) or Baltimore Police (911) immediately. 
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